M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
September 22, 2016
RE:

Small Wares Bid
The bids for Cafeteria Small Wares were opened at 10:15 a.m. on Tuesday, September 20, 2016.  Mike Wilson and Holly Buchanan opened the bid with one vendors present. One qualified bid was received.
Tri-Mark/ SS Kemp submitted the only qualified bid.
It is recommended that the bid for cafeteria small wares be awarded to Tri-Mark/ SS Kemp for the period of November 1, 2016 through October 31, 2017 with two renewal options with mutual agreements.
